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GERMAN TWINNING AND GERMAN CANADIAN CLUB UPDATE

Jean Maurice Pigeon provided an update concerning German Twinning. He advised that plans are underway
for an adult delegation to travel to Zweibrücken, Germany in May, 2022 with a reciprocal visit between
September 4, 2022 to September 14, 2022, to commemorate the 25th Anniversary of the twinning relationship
between the two municipalities. He mentioned that he was organizing the delegation’s itinerary for their
September, 2022 visit to Barrie. He explained that no communications from Zweibrücken, Germany has been
received concerning the status of the twinning arrangements for 2022.
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